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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
P. O. Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentleman:

Thank you for your letter dated September 28, 1978, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in
our letter dated September 5,1978. We will examine your corrective
action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h t :vPfT~i ""L,

M R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Braa h

cc: Mr. R. Cosaro, Project
Superintendent
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